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 GREEN CROSS(R)

LIQUID TENT CATERPILLAR KILLER

FOR CONTROL OF TENT CATERPILLARS AND MANY OTHER INSECTS ON 
ORNAMENTALS, SHRUBS, TREES ,FRUITS AND VEGETABLES.

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS: 500 mL

CONCENTRATED:  MAKES 100 LITRES OF RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE SPRAY

GUARANTEE: 

Carbaryl.................240 g/L

 REG. NO.:   21,190 P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

PROTECT FROM FREEZING

CAUTION               POISON

GREEN CROSS 
Division of CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD. 

6860 Century Avenue 
Mississauga, Ontario 

L5N 2W5

DIRECTIONS:

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING



FOR USE ON DILUTION RATES AREA OF
COVERAGE

TIMING

GREEN
CROSS
DIAL-A-
SPRAY
SETTING*

COMPRESSED
AIR SPRAYER

CATERPILLARS: 
Tent
Caterpillars,
Budmoths, codling
moth, leafroller,
fruitworms, corn
earworm, corn
borer, rose
slugs.

BUGS & BEETLES:
Asparagus beetle,
plum curculio,
Mexican bean
beetles, Colorado
potato beetles,
cucumber beetles,
squash bugs, flea
beetles, blister
beetles, boxelder
bugs, elm leaf
beetles, Japanese
beetles, plant
bugs,rose
chafers, willow
leaf beetles.

OTHER INSECTS: 
Apple maggot,
bagworms, birch
leaf miner, taxus
weevils, cherry
fruitflies,
leafhoppers, leaf
miners, psyllids,
thrips.

5 Mix 5 mL of
TENT
CATERPILLAR
KILLER in 1
L of water
(5 teaspoons
per gallon)

Spray to wet
leaves to the
point when
spray drips
from leaves.  

When pest first
appears. Repeat
every 7-14 days
or as needed.



Armyworms,
cabbage
caterpillars,
tomato fruitworms

7 Mix 7 mL of
TENT
CATERPILLAR
KILLER in
1 L of
water. 
(7 teaspoons
per gallon) 

CAUTION:  Do not apply within 7 days of harvest of an edible crop (14 days
for leafy vegetables).  Do not use on Boston Ivy or Virginia Creeper.

The GREEN GROSS Dial-A-Spray(TM) hose-end sprayer with various
settings. The number of the setting is the number of mL of
product being applied per litre of water.  PLEASE REFER TO THE
DIAL-A-SPRAY LABEL AND PAMPHLET FOR USE INSTRUCTIONS.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
breathing spray mist.  Avoid contact with eyes and skin.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Change contaminated clothing.  Toxic
to bees; do not spray open flowers.  May cause fruit thinning of
apples if applied at petal fall or shortly thereafter.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, induce vomiting.  If in eyes, rinse with water. 
Gall a doctor.  If on skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash
skin well with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGY:

Carbaryl is a moderate reversible cholinesterase inhibitor. 
Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Do not re-use empty container.  Dispose of empty container in
garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons



or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

(R)Green Cross is a registered trademark of CIBA-GEIGY CANADA
LTD. 
(T)Trademark of CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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